
 

 

 

NORTH POINT SENIOR SECONDARY BOARDING SCHOOL-ARJUNPUR 

NOTICE 

RESCHEDULE OF EXAMINATION FOR CLASS-XI 

DEAR Students, 

Due to unavoidable circumstances, the examination scheduled for 21st July 2025 has 

been postponed. 

The rescheduled date is 28th July 2025 (Monday). 

Subjects affected: 

Physics, Accountancy, and Political Science 

All concerned students are requested to take note of the revised date. 

 

Regards 

MAHUA SAHA 

PRINCIPAL  


